
Parents, Friends  and 

Guardians are meeting 

for a start of the new 

school year get together. 

An invitation is extended 

to all to attend on this 

evening. It provides a 

great opportunity to meet 

new families and catch 

up and re kindle old 

friendships.  

 

Purchase 
drinks at bar 

prices. 

Light finger 
food provided.  
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